
Probe  Responses  to  “The
Shack”
Probe staff members are not unanimous in their responses to
The  Shack.  Sue  Bohlin  enjoyed  it  as  “a  good  book  with
problems,” and former staffer Pat Zukeran sees value in the
book but is concerned enough about the theological problems to
give it a “thumbs down.” Those of us who have read the book
have a difference of opinion with each other, but we remain
friendly and mutually respectful even as we disagree.

The movie is faithful enough to the book that our takeaways
still stand.

Sue Bohlin’s Response to The Shack

Patrick Zukeran’s Critique of The Shack

Originally published in 2008.

What is Probe?
Probe Ministries is a non-profit ministry whose mission is to
assist the church in renewing the minds of believers with a
Christian worldview and to equip the church to engage the
world for Christ. Probe fulfills this mission through our Mind
Games conferences for youth and adults, our 3-minute daily
radio program, and our extensive Web site at www.probe.org.

Further information about Probe’s materials and ministry may
be obtained by contacting us at:

Probe Ministries
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